
 

    
 

 

 

 

TO:  Members of City Council  

 

FROM: Mayor Byron O. Champlin  

 

DATE:  March 6, 2025 

 

RE:  Upper Merrimack River Local Advisory Committee  

 

I propose the reappointment of the following individual to the Upper Merrimack River 

Local Advisory Committee.    

 

 Claire Lund, 182 Rumford Street, Concord.  If approved, Claire Lund will 

continue to serve for an additional three-year term, expiring October 31, 2027. 

 

In accordance with Section 18 of the City Council Rules, this proposed appointment is 

being distributed to City Council as information in advance of formal action at the  

April 14, 2025 City Council meeting. 
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